The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth

: Historical Commission
October 21, 2015 Massachusetts Historical Co

Emanuel Sardhina

Sao Joao Realty LLC
475 Southampton Road
Westfield, MA 01085

RE: Drive-Through Restaurant Demolition and New Construction, 142 Main Street, Williamsburg, MA; MHCH#
RC.58633

Dear Mr. Sardhina;

Staff of the Massachusetts Historical Commission (MHC) have reviewed the architectural drawings and site plan that was
submitted by R. Levesque Associates, Inc. for the project referenced above.

The proposed project consists of the demolition of the commercial bank building at 142 Main Street and the construction
of a drive-through restaurant. The information provided indicates that the project will require an access permit from the
Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MADOT).

Review of the MHC’s Inventory of Historic and Archaeolo&i‘cg Assets of the Commonwealth indicates that the project is
located within the Haydenville Historic District (WLM.A)\ 1% 1%ted in the State and National Register of Historic Places.

After review of MHC’s files and the information submitted, MHC has determined that the proposed project will have “no
adverse effect” (950 CMR 71.07(2)(b)(2)) on the Haydenville Historic District.

These comments are offered to assist in compliance with M.G.L. Chapter 9, sections 26-27C (950 CMR 71 .00). Please do
not hesitate to contact Elizabeth Sherva of my staff if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Brona Simon

State Historic Preservation Officer
Executive Director

Massachusetts Historical Commission

xc: Ralmon Black, Williamsburg Historical Commission
Robert M. Levesque, R. Levesque Associates, Inc.

220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, Massachusetts 02125
(617) 727-8470 « Fax: (617) 727-5128

www.sec,state.ma.us/mhc



